

CITY OF H W A S E O N G

Myeong-guen Jeong Mayor

January 26, 2024

Greetings from South Korea,

this is Myeongguen Jeong, Mayor of Hwaseong city.

I can't thank you enough for warmly welcoming us in Burnaby despite your busy schedule at the begining of the new year.

I hope that meaningful activities between the both cities will be coninued.

I would like to invite a delegation of Burnaby in 2025 to celebrate the 15th anniversary of our relationship.

I really look forward to seeing you in Hwaseong and wish you and Burnaby prosperity.

1, 18% Z

Myeong-guen Jeong Mayor